
We’ve been busy! Throughout the month of February, God
manifested his goodness to us in so many ways. Last month, we
mentioned the need for our presentation video. The funds were raised
in less than a week, and filming was done a few days later! This video
will be a tremendous tool for sharing our burden and ministry with
churches and individuals. It’s already proven to be useful as we
officially kicked off deputation on February 23rd!

Our first meeting was at our sending church, McLeansville Baptist,
for their missions conference. We had the privilege of presenting and
taking part in a missionary Q&A with the congregation. Shining
Light Baptist Church in Greensboro, NC also invited us to present on
their Missions Sunday while we were in the area. Praise the Lord, they
voted to support us the same day; this is our first supporting church!

In March, we are leading a See The Harvest Team to 
St. Georges, Grenada. Final preparations are underway and we’re
thrilled about the ministry we’ll be doing alongside Pastor Anderson
Gibson and his family. Please pray for us as we coordinate this team
and seek more meetings for our deputation journey!

For His Glory,

Cody & Nikayla Carden
See The Harvest Director

Dear Praying Friends,

THE CARDENS
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SENDING CHURCH
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World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
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Missions Conference at MBC


